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1 September 2016

Logan Jewels
fvi-request-4523-c8007e7e @requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: DOIA 1617-0284
Dear Mr Jewels,

Thank you for your email of 30 August 2016 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the
following information:

Could | please request the number of application approved for Managers of Franchise
business “Burger Wisconsin” and other Fast Food franchises managers in the last 2 years.

The request for ‘other Fast Food franchise managers’ is too broad in scope. This would involve a
targe number of employers which may fall under the definition of ‘Fast Food franchises’.

It is likely the Ministry will refuse the second part of your request under section 18(f) of the Official
Information Act, that the information requested cannot be made available without substantial
collation or research, unless you can narrow down your reguest in regards to clarifying the
parameters of ‘other Fast Food franchises managers’, such as specifying specific employers. The
Ministry invites you to narrow or clarify your request.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Campbell

Business Advisor
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